
Hopkinton Recreation Department 
October 27th 2020 
Attending:  Paula, Jim, Ann, Katy, Louise, Shelley and Mark 
Guest: Florence 
  
The meeting was called to order at 6:35. This was a zoom meeting.  
  
The Scarecrow Contest went well and had lots of positive comments  
Next year we should consider having a separate kids and adults categories.  
We should have clear contest rules and each scarecrow should have a name.  
  
The pumpkin carvings will be placed on the Veterans wall. Pumpkins seem to be scarce  
this year.  Shelley and Ann will meet at the Senior Center to hand out Halloween bags. 
  
The Turkey Trot was cancelled this year. Steve Lux mentioned that a wreath 
Will be displayed on the Covered Bridge.   Santa on Wheels will be held for 
the first time on Saturday December 12th. We will set up various stops to  
ensure social distancing.  
  
Winter fun skating on the pond will go on this year but without food.  
  
This meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm.  
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
  
Ann Miller 
  
  
  
  
  Sent from my iPhone   
 


